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15 November 2023 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers 

I am writing to inform you of the result of our election for a parent 
governor: 

Elected: Vicky Stoeter 
 
We would like to thank all those who put their name forward and 
took the time to complete candidate statements, and those of you 
who voted.  Details of the number of votes cast can be obtained 
on request by emailing Jo Distin (Governance Professional) 
distinj@goldington.beds.sch.uk. 
 
Your sincerely 
 
J Distin 
 
Mrs Joanna Distin 
Clerk to Governors and Returning Officer 
Goldington Academy Trust 
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